
Netball area finals 
 

Following their success in winning the area competition our children qualified to play in 

the Sainsbury's games Area Partnership Finals at The Angmering School on Tuesday 1st 

May.  The team played a total of 9 games with 7 emphatic wins and 2 losses. Our fate 

was decided by goal difference, as we finished with equal points as Steyning 

Primary.  Unfortunately this time we were just pipped to the post and finished a fantastic 

second place. This is a huge achievement, particularly for a relatively small school. The 

children played with great passion and determination and made me immensely proud. 

Huge congratulations to all of the children involved. 
 

 


